
 
 
Dear prospective student, 

Thank you for your interest in applying to study at Cambrian College. We would like to inform you that starting 
March 1st, 2023, we are no longer accepting direct applications for admission. Instead, we ask that all students 
interested in applying to our college use the services of one of the international student agencies listed below.  

These agencies have been authorized by our college to assist students with the application process and provide 
additional support and guidance throughout the admissions process. Please note that using the services of 
these agencies it may make the application process smoother and more efficient. 

Albright Travels Ltd 
https://www.albrighttravel.com/ 
 
info@albrighttravel.com 
+234 807 222 5844 

IDP – Canada 
https://www.idp.com/nigeria/ 
 
info.lagos@idp.com 
+234 070 000 78839 

Edusult Limited 
www.edusultconsultancy.com 
 
info@edusult.org 
+234 816 418 8591 

Maple Education Canada Inc. 
www.mapleeducation.ca 
 
info@mapleeducation.ca 
+234 080 283 02970 

Global Solution Resources Africa 
https://gsrafrica.com/ 
 
global@gsrafrica.com 
+234 806 789 7641 

Marybas Consulting 
https://marybasconsulting.com/ 
 
enquiries@marybasconsulting.com 
+234 803 549 5526 

Hillview Immigration Consulting Canada/Nigeria 
www.hillviewimmigration.com 
 
Info@hillviewimmigration.com 
+234 816 571 9721 

Udaba Educational Services 
http://www.udaba.com.ng/ 
 
info@udaba.com.ng 
+234 081 883 94900 

If you are interested in applying to one of our programs offered at our Hanson campuses, please submit an 
Admission Assessment Form to connect with the Hanson campus recruitment team. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding.  

Best regards, 

Cambrian College - International 

 


